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On March 28, Mr. IWAYA Takeshi, Minister for Foreign Affairs of Japan 

expressed the following message of condolences to the people of Myanmar on the 

earthquake damage in the Republic of the Union of Myanmar on the same day. 

 

“To the people of Myanmar, 

I am deeply saddened to learn of the significant damage caused by the earthquake in 

central Myanmar. My heartfelt condolences go out to all those affected. 

I sincerely pray for the swift recovery of those affected as well as the early restoration of 

the disaster-stricken areas. We stand with the people of Myanmar, our close friends, in 

this difficult time.” 


